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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

Monday 27th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
I am writing in regards to the upcoming day of industrial action by members of some teaching unions on 
Wednesday 1st March. Having spoken with our staff, I can inform you that all children are currently due to be in 
school as normal.  
 
It is important to point out that teachers have up until Wednesday to change their minds and decide to strike. 
However, in the event that we are forced to close a class and keep children at home, we will inform you at the 
earliest possible opportunity.  
 
We do have some members of staff who have chosen to strike but we currently do not need to close any 
classes. We fully support their right to strike and hope that you understand that they do so with heavy hearts. 
Our teachers are committed professionals who work tirelessly every day to ensure high quality education and 
care for our children. They do not take the decision lightly and they hope that you understand the reasons 
behind the industrial action. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Aggus 
Vice Principal 
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